
Notice of Special Council Meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Common 

Council of the City of Port Jervis will 

conduct a special meeting at 6:00pm on 

Wednesday August 1st, 2018 in the 

Common Council Room. 

By order of Mayor Kelly Decker 

 

This meeting is for the purpose of 

considering a contractual addendum with 

Starcrawf for a concert after a bike race, 

considering offer to purchase for 15 

Second Street and for construction bid 

award for the Bridge, Road Widening 

and Safe sidewalks NYSDOT Projects. 

 

Posted By the City Clerk/Treasurer 

Robin Waizenegger 

 

On this date of July 31, 2018 


